
^w^ - IJ^ I - G '̂~f\rX 

t I 
t . . . 

J- ' -^ " " 

'̂—_ 
f ™ ^ 
% J 

o 

r-o 
<=D 

<sr> 

C_ 
CZ 
^ — j ^ 

j r -

- D 
1 ^ ; 

I " . 

•• 
cn 
ro 

m 

;-; 
3̂ 7 
"""', 
• — 1 

/-' 
Vn̂  

~'̂ " 
- - i 
- - b . ' 

''— i_j ^ 

'".? 

To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107427 
Received: 6/13/2016 8:21:16 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 107427 AT:06-13-2016 at 08:21 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Ms. Maxine bookbinder 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 10653 kenridge 
• blue ash 
• blue ash , Ohio 45242 

• United States 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 5139859950 
• Altemative: 5138850396 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: maxine0620@gmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Ms. 
• Name on account: Bookbinder 
• Service address: 10653 Kenridge Dr 
• Service phone: 5139859950 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Duke Energy is proposing a natural gas pipeline project that, if built, will impact my city of Blue 
Ash, a northem suburb of Cincirmati. Several residents and officials have written to you asking 
that it NOT be constructed; several hundred residents have attended meetings on the topic, as 
well. Please note: we DO NOT want this pipeline built. Imagine your response if Blue Ash 
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officials told Columbus residents that they were going to have an unwanted and potentially 
dangerous pipeline installed adjacent to their homes, schools, parks, and shopping area. It's good 
for you; you should have it. Even if you don't want it, those of us 90 miles away will decide for 
you. Still don't want it? Deal with it. We feel fiustrated, angered, and helpless that we have no 
say in what is built in our own community, that officials who don't know us, who live in a 
different city will decide for us. We don't like that and we don't want that. I hope you will 
consider this letter and know that literally thousands of residents feel the same. We want control 
over what is built in our community, and we do not want the Duke Energy pipeline. Sincerely, 
Maxine K. Bookbinder 513-885-0396 


